
14th April 2024 
  

 

                                                            
ST MICHAEL’S CATHOLIC PARISH DORRINGTON 

                     250 Banks Street Ashgrove, Qld 4060 Ph: 0448 603 624 

Pastoral Director: Rev. Dr Peter Devenish-Meares  

Pastoral Council:  Noreen Walton, Kaye Tinniswood, Stephen Walker  
and   Paul Mooney.  

Parish website: www.stmichaelsdorrington.org.au  

Email address: dorrington@bne.catholic.net.au  

We pray for the good health, strength & healing of:  

David Carr, Delma Schmidt, Don Morrison, Keiren Calder, Susie and Tom, 
Fr Ron Mollison, Fr Aidan Carvill S.M, Trevour Pettersen, Jan Lidstone, 
Sharon Bell, Jan & Hugh Rodd, Noel Kane, Ian Tyson, Peter Shafton, Yvonne 
Auer, Luke Barden. 

Weekly collections: 

Should you wish to contribute on a weekly basis to St. Michael’s this can 
be done as follows: - 
1. Cash via the collection plate during mass or mail to 250 Banks street    
Ashgrove 4060 
2. Recurring bank transfer - Name of account/Payee reference: 
 St Michael’s Parish; Bank: CBA; BSB: 064 786; Account: 0062 111 00 

                                                   Mass Times 
        Weekday Masses 

               Monday 5.30pm Mass with rosary and adoration 

               Wednesday 9.00am Mass with rosary and adoration 

               Thursday 9.00am Mass with rosary  

               Friday 9.00am Mass with rosary and adoration 

               Saturday 9.00am Mass with rosary 

       Weekend Masses 

               Saturday Vigil Mass 5.00pm Mass 

               Sunday 8.30am and 5.00pm Mass 



 

Mass Intentions 
Saturday 5.00pm Mass - for the needs of parishioners who are sick, volunteers  

and benefactors.   

Sunday 8.30am & 5.00pm Masses - for the needs of all parishioners. 

 

Plan Giving 

Plate Collection this weekend $968.85. Previous weekend was $2284.00. 

Planned To Give last month $1720.00 Previous month was $3433.00. Slightly 

short of target for plate collections last week 

 

We extend our sympathy to all families who have recently lost loved ones.  

Especially Fr Marty Marsen and Garth Fallon to recently deceased.  

We remember those whose anniversary of death occurs about this time. 

Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord and let perpetual light shine upon them.  

May they rest in peace. 

 

Note from Deacon Peter 

Deacon Peter is keen to see that enquiries to Dorrington Parish are responded 

to quickly and efficiently. Therefore, he has requested that all enquiries that 

come to the parish be directed to his mobile phone.  

Deacon Peter's number is as follows: 0448 603 624. 

 

Volunteers  

Volunteers are needed to clean the Church, every 5-6 weeks as a new roster is 

being drawn up to start early May. Please contact Jeanne on 

jeanne.mmeyn@icloud.com 

or a text via my mobile- 0404076490 if interested.  
 
ANZAC DAY MASS 
Thursday the 25th of April we will be celebrating Mass at 9am for ANZAC day. 
All are welcome. 
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